Dear Brethren September 1, 2023

Thank you for the support.

As we are getting closer to week five in a few weeks for the fall quarter. Midterms
are about to take place here at the Tri-Cities School of Preaching & Christian
Development. In all four classes that I am currently taking, I am learning a lot from
my instructors by the lessons they are presenting in class. I appreciate the time and
dedication they put into each lesson they do for every class.

This month I have more opportunities to go preach and to visit different
congregation of the Lord’s church here in the area where the school is located. [ am
thankful I am able to travel and be able to preach the word of God. I am grateful
for the support you have blessed me with.

And again thank you for the support and continue keeping me in your prayers as a
student at the Tri-Cities School Preaching Christian Development.

In Christian Love
Denver K. Tate



